And just like that, the year is coming to a close! Don't miss out on some of the most fun events of our year and your last opportunities to
gather with your alumnae sisters until the fall.

Coming up this month...

April 17th: Everyone is welcome to participate in Book Club! Grab this month's book, Tomorrow and Tomorrow and Tomorrow by Gabrielle
Zevin, and meet us at Dray Bar at 5:30pm. Bring a friend!

April 19th: Theta Zeta's Crown Classic Fundraiser! Learn more and get your ticket.

April 20th: Sundaes with Seniors at the ZTA House in Wofford's Greek Village. Help us celebrate the newest members of the alumnae
world from both Theta Zeta and Kappa Rho! We will see you there at 6pm. Don't forget to RSVP to the Paperless Post invite that should
have hit your inbox a week ago.

Stay tuned... for our End of Year Party in May! Details TBD... watch your inbox for a Paperless Post invite coming soon!

Spotlight shines on...

We are always proud of our chapter president, Ryann McCall, but we are even more so today! ¢& Wofford Women of Color invited her to
speak on a panel entitled “Women’s History Month: NPHC and NPC Women in Leadership” on behalf of our chapter. The panel discussed
how sororities can help prepare women for leadership positions by providing opportunities to develop their professional and interpersonal

skills, as well as the challenges of these leadership roles and ideas and strategies for overcoming these challenges. < Great job, Ryann!

We had the BEST time at this year’s Zeta Day. Anne McChesney was inducted into the Order of the Shield for 50 years of membership,
Amanda Richardson was awarded the Distinguished Alumnae Award, and Molly Owens was awarded the Ginny Gibson Fowler
Outstanding Advisor Award. The Spartanburg Alumnae Chapter won Crown Chapter, Excellence in Public Relations, and Excellence in

Programming. We are so proud of our sisters for all of their achievements! &9

FOMO...

We know quite a few of you were excited to order your new ZTA merch to benefit our ZTA Foundation Scholarship in our current campaign.
We've had an issue with licensing review that we expect to be resolved very soon. If you've already placed your order, you will be receiving
your items soon! If you hadn't ordered yet, don't worry! We'll let you know when we've got the green light to proceed.

March Book Drive Results...

Thank you to all who participated in our March service project via United Way of the Piedmont's Prepared to Thrive book drive. Our
alumnae chapter purchased 13 book bundles (that's 39 books!) for local school children!

Follow Us on Social Media

The best way to stay up-to-date on what's happening in the chapter is to follow us on social media! Check us out
on Instagram and Facebook!



